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City of Imlay City Road Rehabilitation Project Wins Quality of Life Award 
 

Flint, Michigan, February 16, 2018 – The City of Imlay City’s project to rehabilitate Capac and North 

Fairgrounds roads was chosen by the American Public Works Association-Michigan Chapter for a 

Quality of Life Award. 

 

The fall 2017 road resurfacing project included adding designated bike lanes to the streets. The award 

nomination indicated the lanes increase quality of life in the city by reducing emissions in the 

environment, making non-motorized travel along the roadway safer, and offering residents a healthy 

way to travel. ROWE Professional Services Company of Lapeer was the project’s engineer and James 

P. Contracting, Inc. of Washington Township was the contractor. 

 

The American Public Works Association-Michigan is an organization of nearly 700 public agency and 

private company members whose goal is to promote professional excellence and public works 

awareness through education, advocacy, and exchanging knowledge. The chapter is part of an 81-

year-old national association of approximately 30,000. 

 

ROWE’s headquarters is in Flint, Mich.; additional offices are located in Lapeer, Mt. Pleasant, 

Farmington Hills, Lansing, Grayling, and the tri-cities area in Mich., and Myrtle Beach, SC. 

 

ROWE is a full-service professional firm specializing in civil engineering, land surveying, aerial 

photography/mapping, landscape architecture, and community planning. 
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